
Get an ORCA card 
from school this year?
Keep it!
It will become your NEW   
Free Youth Transit Pass,  
good until June 30, 2023.

If your 19th birthday is after that, have your card extended by 
bringing a valid ID to Everett Transit at Everett Station,  
3201 Smith Ave. And if you don’t have a card, pick one up!

Youth 18 and under can ride Everett Transit for free  
starting July 1, 2022. Community Transit, Sound Transit and 
other agencies will use the Free Youth Transit Pass shortly after.

More information 
myORCA.com  |  888.988.6722 / TTY Relay: 711  |  Non-English: 800.823.9230
Everett Transit Customer Service: 425.257.7777


